
 
 
 
October 30, 2020 
 
 
Dear Dexter Fans and Students,  
 
We are excited to be able to host MHSAA and MHSFHA play-off contests over the next few 
weeks and days.  It is a great accomplishment for our teams and our athletic department. 
 
Our expectations have not changed. We will ask all spectators to follow proper physical 
distancing protocols. There is NO STUDENT SECTION.  Students will maintain their proper 
distancing while attending events. We will require all spectators to wear masks covering their 
mouth and nose while attending our events. Failure to meet both mask and physical distancing 
requirements may result in uncooperative fans being removed from the game.  
 
Our athletes and coaches have worked hard to maintain the health and safety of their teams.    
We ask for your help in continuing to keep them safe by following Washtenaw County Health 
Department requirements with regards to COVID-19. 
 
Again, we are very excited to host these events.  It says a lot about our student-athletes and our 
commitment to keeping our community safe and healthy.   
 
Please help us do our part and cheer our teams on to victory! 
 
 
Hold Fast, Stay True, 
 
 
Mike Bavineau 
Dexter Athletics 
 
  


